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To whom it may concern. 

I enjoy and trust mail-in voting. It is one of the most effective methods I have ever 

had the pleasure of using.  

Oregon does NOT have a problem with voting fraud. We do, however have a large 

number of elderly and disabled people who cannot easily get to a physical building to 

vote! 

I oppose HB210. Keep mail-in voting!! 

Carol Oldshield 

Albany. Oregon 

 


